
SBMOC MINUTES 

     August 4, 2018 

 

The August meeting of the Southeastern British Motorcar Owner’s Club was called to 

order by President, Sam Maw. There were several visitors, all of whom were given 

applications for membership by Treasurer, Jerry Azzara.  

 

Jerry Azzara presented the Treasurer’s Report. The previous balance was 6,286.16 and 

the current balance is 5,830.01. Proceeds from the Great Scot Car Show will be 

distributed as follows: Great Scot will receive 521.00 SBMOC netted 941.86. This wasn’t 

our greatest year due to the weather, however, we did manage to net a profit.  

 

Past Events: 

There was an ice cream run at Brewsters on the West Side of town. This was a fun event 

for those who attended. 

 

The July Noggin ‘n Natter was held at Andino’s  in Greer.  There were seventeen (17) 

people in attendance. The acoustics in the room provided were very bad and the service 

extremely slow. The food was mediocre.  However, there were some interesting Andian 

items on the menu and those who ordered from that section seemed to enjoy. The Italian 

portion of the menu was typical “fast food” type Italian which was very over priced.  

 

Future Events: 
An ice cream drive will be held on Thursday, August 23, 2018 at 7:00 PM in Greer, SC at 

Dillard’s Ice Cream Parlor at 504 S. Buncome Rd; Greer, SC. Prices are 5.00 and up. 

Their phone is 864-877-6001. This event will be cash or check only. Seating is available 

inside as well as outside.  

 

There will be a September road trip to Brevard, NC on Tuesday, September 11, 2018. We 

will meet at Spinx Gas Station at the junction of Hwy 11 and Hwy 14. We will be 

stopping at Cesar’s Head Park for views, restroom breaks and gift shop. We will be 

stopping at “Pretty Place” Public Chapel for views and meditation, if desired. Lunch will 

be at 12:30 PM at Dugan’s Irish Pub in Brevard. The afternoon will be at leisure to 

explore downtown Brevard and their multiple shops, galleries, breweries, etc.  The 

roundtrip total mileage is 104 miles. If a rainy day, the trip will be Cancelled and 

possibly re-scheduled for a later date.  If any additional details arise, you may find on 

our website. 

 

Hickory Knob State Park Trip: November 27-30. (Leaving on the 30
th

) You may come 

for the entire time or a day or two. Make reservations now.   

 

Old Business 

There was no old business. A member announced that he had discovered a repair shop in 

Boiling Springs called European Imports. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Sheila Dusky  (fill in for Mary Reed) 


